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May L6, 1929.

My dear Contributors

We are pleased to have this opportunity to 
congratulate you on having one of your prints, 
No. in the catalogue, chosen by the jury as 
one of the pictures for Volume V, of Pictorial 
Phptography in America.

We are taking for granted that we can re­
produce it in our book but if for any reason you 
donot care to have it used, kindly let us know 
at a^c’te.

The possibility of routing the original 
prints as a traveling exhibition during the year 
of 1929-30 throughout the various parts of 
America is being considered.- Each of our 
Regional Vice-Presidents will be asked to place 
it in their locality for one month. In case 
this plan is carried out will you allow us to 
retain your print for that period?

For your convenience and a prompt reply a 
return card is enclosed. Please cross out words 
to make the card read as you wish.

Thanking you for your cooperation and kind­
ness in sending in your work for our Salon and 
Book, I remain

Most sincerely yours,

Carl Klein, Cor. Sec.


